
Right of reply by the Delegation of Georgia 
Warsaw Human Dimension Conference  
Plenary Session I, Democratic Institutions 

Thank you Madam Chair, 

I would like to use the right of reply with regard to remarks made on the so-called 'foreign 
agent law'. For clarity, the so-called 'foreign agent law' was never adopted. 

Thank you. 
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